
Breaking New Ground: Building the Future at our 

Mega Depot 

 
 
Eng Kong is proud and excited to mark yet another major milestone in our journey with the 
groundbreaking ceremony for our new Mega Depot. 

This event holds special significance as it signals the beginning of an exciting new chapter for 

all of us. It is a chapter shaped by growth, innovation, and the continued trust of our 

customers. We are also deeply grateful to HPC Builders for organising the ceremony and 

working alongside us to create a meaningful occasion that celebrates this new beginning. 

While construction has only just begun, the Mega Depot represents our aspirations for the 

future. We have designed it to strengthen the way we serve, broaden what we can offer, and 

allow us to respond to the industry’s needs with greater efficiency. This is our goal, and we 

are committed to making it a reality. 

   



At the same time, this moment invites us to pause and remember where we started. For the 

past 50 years, our current depots have been more than just a workplace. It has been a 

home. It has seen our challenges, our progress, and the many milestones we have reached 

together. The friendships formed and memories made there will stay with us as we move 

into this next chapter. 

We are deeply thankful to everyone who has been part of this journey — our dedicated 

teams, our supportive partners, and most importantly, our customers. Your continued 

support has made this milestone possible. 

We are filled with excitement for what the future holds and we look forward to welcoming 

you to our Mega Depot in the near future. Here is to building the future together!  

 

#GroundBreaking #MegaDepot #Gratitude #Growth #NewBeginnings #EngKong 

 


